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Title
Allocations and Reimbursements to Trial Courts | Funding for Increased Transcript Rates
(Action Required)
Summary
Senate Bill 170 (Stats. 2021, ch. 240), which amended the Budget Act of 2021, included $7 million ongoing
General Fund for the Judicial Council to establish a methodology to allocate the funding to all trial courts to
cover the costs associated with increased transcript rates. The Trial Court Budget Advisory Committee
recommends approving a proportional allocation based on the current council-approved methodology of the
ongoing $7 million to all trial courts to cover the costs associated with increased transcript rates for fiscal year
2023-24.
Recommendation
The Trial Court Budget Advisory Committee recommends that the Judicial Council, effective November 17,
approve the $7 million allocation to each trial court.
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